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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. Kevin Harrison
6026 NW 1% Place Specialist — North Central Florida
Gainesville, FL 32607

Office 352 332-2610
Fax 352 331-2438

Kevin.Harrison(@BellSouth.com

10/07/2005
Subject: Proposed Removal of BellSouth Overhead Plant on SW 2™ Avenue, Gainesville
Mr. Reid Rivers,

BellSouth has received a request to remove all existing overhead plant from the pole line
on SW 2™ Avenue between SW 8™ Street and SW 12" Street. Because the planning is in
early development, we can only provide you with an estimated cost. If the City plans to
continue with the project, BellSouth will design a work order to remove all aerial cable
and attachments and a final cost will be provided at that time. At this time, based on the
information we have been provided about the project, the estimated cost of the removal
will not exceed Eighty Five Thousand dollars ($85,000.00).

Please keep in consideration that should this project proceed, you will need to sign an
agreement with BellSouth regarding the limits of the work being performed as well as
provide advanced payment. Engineering will not begin until these items have been
received.

Should you have any questions regarding the above information, please feel free to
contact me by e-mail or at the number listed above.
Sincerely,

Kevin Harrison
Specialist, BellSouth






